
    
  
Gregory Payson, Fire Rescue Chief              Justin Deri, Deputy Fire Rescue Chief                                                               
Email: firechief@northyarmouth.org                                                Email: Deputychief@northyarmouth.org  
Tel: 207-829-3025 Fax: 207-829-4893 

 

 
Mailing Address:  10 Village Square Road, North Yarmouth, Maine 04097 
Physical Address: 463 Walnut Hill Road, North Yarmouth, Maine 04097 

 

Town of North Yarmouth, Maine 
Incorporated 1680 

 North Yarmouth Fire Rescue 
 

 
To: North Yarmouth Planning Board 
From: North Yarmouth Fire Company 
Reference: Fire Barn Application 
07/01/2021 
 
To Whom it may concern, the North Yarmouth Fire Company is looking to conduct its approval 
meeting on July 13th to move forward with the planning board process of the Fire Barn Project. 
We are meeting with the Select Board on Tuesday June 6th @ 19:00 to finalize our lease with the 
town for the property. With the approval of the ordinances at this years Town Meeting, we no 
longer need a waiver on the setback requirements as laid out in section 10-4: B-3.  
 
I met with the ADA to discuss any requirements that we would need to meet for this building. 
Based on the building use and its primary function as storage, we do not fall into any ADA 
requirements. With that said, the entrances to the building will allow for easy entry and egress 
for anyone visiting the building. The building is on a single floor and there is not any issues with 
entry or egress to the building.  
 
These were the two items that we were asked to answer prior to approval of the project. Should 
you have any further questions, please feel free to reach out to me at 207-829-3025. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
Gregory A Payson      David Hyde 
Gregory A Payson      David Hyde 
Fire Rescue Chief      Fire Company President 
 


